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Dear Mr Edwards

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information
Act, received on 27 February 2019, reference number FOI 19084. I can
confirm that the Aneurin Bevan University Health Board has completed a
search of its records and has established that it does hold information falling
within the confines of your request. Please find below the response to your
request.

I would like to request how many patients were treated by the two
urology consultants in the 26 week period. How many patients are
being treated by other consultants?

Please find below the information you have requested for the period 13 August
2018 to 3 March 2019 (the latest 26 week period available). It is important to
note that some major surgery would take a whole day, whilst in day cases up
to eight patients can be seen in a day. In addition, waiting times and
treatment times can also depend on the sub-specialty of the consultant.

Information for the two consultants with waiting times of 26 weeks or less:

Consultant A carried out 113 operations which were mainly major inpatient
cancer work.

Consultant F carried out 169 operations which were a combination of inpatient
and day case work.

Information for the remaining consultants is provided below:

Consultant B carried out 150 operations and also has a robotic operating list at
the University Hospital of Wales, Cardiff.

Consultant C carried out 170 operations which were mainly major inpatient
cancer work.
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Consultant D carried out 117 operations which were mainly major inpatient
cancer work. This consultant also has a separate robotic operating list at the
University Hospital of Wales, Cardiff.

Consultant E carried out 180 operations which were a combination of inpatient
and day cases.

Consultant G carried out 661 operations which were a combination of day
cases and flexible cystoscopies.

I hope that you find this information useful. If you are not satisfied that all of
the information you have requested has been provided, or because of the way
your request has been handled, you have the right to request a review. This
would be looked into in accordance with the Health Board’s Appeals Procedure.
Please contact Richard Bevan, Board Secretary, Aneurin Bevan University
Health Board, Headquarters, St Cadoc’s Hospital, Lodge Road, Caerleon,
Newport, NP18 3XQ, email: Richard.Bevan@wales.nhs.uk in the first instance if
you wish to pursue this option.

If you are still dissatisfied at the end of the review, you have the right to take
your complaint directly to the Information Commissioner, who can be
contacted at the following address:

Information Commissioner's Office - Wales
2" Floor,

Churchill House

Churchill Way

Cardiff

CF10 2HH

Telephone: 029 2067 8400
Fax: 029 2067 8399
Email: wales@ico.gsi.qov.uk

In the meantime, if you have any other queries please do not hesitate to
contact Richard Bevan on the contact details provided above.

Yours sincerely

Juaiit. Peger

Judith Paget
Prif Weithredwr/Chief Executive



